
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We have organised a Science visit for Year 3 and 4 children to The Cambridge Botanic Gardens, to support 
and enhance our Science topic about Plants and Growth.  
 
Due to the number of children, the different year groups will be visiting on different days. 
 
Year 4 – Monday 4th July 2022 
Year 3 – Thursday 14th July 2022 
  
In order for this visit to take place, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.50 per child. This can 
either be sent into school (in a named envelope, please) or can be paid via Parent Mail which will be set up 
after half term. This is a voluntary contribution and no child will be excluded, however if the school does not 
receive enough voluntary contributions then the visit will not go ahead for any children. 
 
At the Botanic Gardens, there is an outside picnic area for our use. The children will need to bring their own 
packed lunch in a disposable bag. Please do not include any nuts or fizzy drinks. If you prefer, a packed 
lunch can be provided by the school. 
 
The children will need to wear school uniform on the day. Please ensure your child has comfortable footwear 
and clothing suitable for the weather. If it is sunny, please apply sunscreen before school and ensure your 
child has a hat. 
 
If you and your child would like to find out more about the Botanic Gardens prior to our visit, you can visit 
their website using this link https://www.botanic.cam.ac.uk/ 
 
Please could you sign the permission slip and return it to school by Friday 17th June 2022.  
 
Key Stage 2 Team 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

I give permission for _________________________ to visit The Cambridge Botanic Gardens on 
Monday 4th July – Year 4 only 
 
I give permission for _________________________ to visit The Cambridge Botanic Gardens on 
Thursday 14th July – Year 3 only 

 
 
Emergency Contact: __________________________________ 
 
 

I would like a school packed lunch to be provided.  

https://www.botanic.cam.ac.uk/

